
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 158 of 2019 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 

 

 

26 November 2019 

 

 
 

Ground fireworks next to Dock 1 – Bormla 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a ground fireworks 

display in connection with the feast of Our Lady of Conception will be let off from along 

the edge of Dock 1 in Cospicua as shown on the attached chart. 

 

The display will be held on Saturday 7th December 2019 from 2300 hours. 

 

All vessels are warned to keep clear and maintain a minimum distance of not less than 

50 meters from point A (as shown hatched on the attached chart) during the above-

mentioned display.  

 

Vessels moored within 50 metres from point A (as shown hatched on the attached 

chart) are to be removed and the area kept clear during the displays. The Ports and 

Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta will accept no liabilities whatsoever for any 

vessels that are left lying in the area on the above mentioned date and times. 

 

Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF 

channel 12 and any enforcement agency. 
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


